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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Proposed Coal Gasification Plant in Colorado’s North Fork Valley
1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Thu, Jan 12, 2017 at 9:31 AM
To: Jeremy Nichols <jnichols@wildearthguardians.org>

Mr. Nichols,

On January 6, 2017 the Division issued a Proposed Decision to WITHDRAW Technical Revision No. 110 (TR-110)
associated with the Bowie No. 2 Mine (C-1996-083). This Proposed Decision was based on a request by the applicant,
Bowie Resources, LLC, to withdraw the application. The Division understands that you have requested a Public Hearing
in regard to TR-110. Due to the Proposed Decision to withdraw, the Division will no longer be scheduling a Public
Hearing on the application. The Proposed Decision to withdraw was published in the Delta County Independent on
January 11, 2017 and a 10-day public comment period was initiated from that date. The Final Decision to Withdraw will
fall on January 23, 2017. Thank you for your interest in Technical Revision No. 110 (TR-110).

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.
Sincerely,
Jason Musick

Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x 8134 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
jason.musick@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

On Fri, Dec 9, 2016 at 1:30 AM, Jeremy Nichols <jnichols@wildearthguardians.org> wrote:
Dear Director Brannon:

Attached, please find comments and a request for public hearing regarding Bowie Resources, LLC's request for a
permit revision to construct a coal gasification plant at the site of the company's Bowie No. 2 mine in Delta County,
Colorado. The proposal has significant implications for federal coal and land management in the area, as well as for
air, water, and waste management. Please contact the signatories to the letter with any follow up questions or
concerns that you might have. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Nichols
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